Lisa Sexton

“

From: Paul Pickett

Sent: Friday, May 04, 2018 2:01 PM

To: Lisa Sexton

Subject: FW: First reading passage requested on ordinance 2018-10

Paul R. Pickett, P.E.
City Engineer

City of Green

1755 Town Park Blvd.
PO Box 278

Green, OH 44232

P: 330.896.5510

>I<City of Green

From: Paul Pickett

Sent: Friday, May 04, 2018 12:38 PM

To: Bill Chris (bchris@cityofgreen.org) <bchris@cityofgreen.org>

Cc: Paul Ciocca <pciocca@cityofgreen.org>; David Schemansky <DSchemansky@cityofgreen.org>
Subject: First reading passage requested on ordinance 2018-10

Bill,

I am requesting first reading passage on this legislation so that the project can stay on schedule. | am asking the utility
companies to plan on relocating beginning in early June and need to get the trees cleared before the end of May so we
need to have access to the land hopefully in a couple weeks. | have been in discussions with the property owners and
although most have counter offered | don’t think we will reach agreements soon enough. Offers were made mid-March
so we have spent a reasonable amount of time trying to negotiate and may still be able to resolve some of these but not
by mid-month.

Will you request the Council adopt this legislation next Tuesday?

Thank you,
Paul

Paul R. Pickett, P.E.
City Engineer

City of Green

1755 Town Park Blvd.
PO Box 278

Green, OH 44232

P: 330.896.5510
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